Dear Curlers,

We are delighted to invite you to the 17th international curling tournament “Ventspils Cup 2018” on 23 - 25 August that will as traditionally take place in the Ice hall of the Olympic Centre Ventspils. Tournament is organized by Ventspils Curling Club in cooperation with the Olympic Centre 'Ventspils'.

We are expecting the participation of 16 - 24 teams, where each team will be granted five games. The tournament will start on the Thursday evening of 23rd August at ~17:00 and finish with the closing party on the Saturday evening of 25th August.

Application deadline: until 7 August 2018.

Please fill in the application form and submit to the email dace.abelite@gmail.com.

You can read more about the tournament “Ventspils Cup 2018” in the file attached as well as https://www.facebook.com/VentspilsCurlingCup.

This is not only a great opportunity to participate in the curling tournament, but also visit the beautiful city Ventspils at the Baltic Coast: http://www.visitventspils.com/lv.

For additional information please contact Dace Ābelīte by e-mail: dace.abelite@gmail.comor phone +371 26327775.

Looking forward to meet you in Ventspils,
Yours Ventspils Curling Club
